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MEMORANDUM FOR: Robert Bosnak, Deputy Director
Division of Engineering
Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research

FROM: Thomas M. Novak, Director
Division of Safety Programs
Office for Analysis and Evaluation
of Operational Data

SUBJECT: REVIEW 0F PROPOSED RULE FOR 10 CFR 50.55A TO INCORPORATE BY
REFERENCE SUBSECTION IWE AND SUBSECTION IWL OF SECTION XI,
DIVISION 1, OF THE ASME BOILER AND PRESSURE VESSEL CODE

We have reviewed the proposed rule and discussed certain aspects with

the Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research Task Leader. The proposed rule to

impose Subsections IWE and IWL within 5 years specifically addresses a

previous Office for Analysis and Evaluation of Operational Data concern. We

have no additional comments.

%f
Thomas M. Novak, Director
Division of Safety Programs
Office for Analysis and Evaluation
of Operational Data
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